

Building cooperative, engaging and joyful homes

## Responsive Home Workshop for KINDERGARTEN PARENTS/GUARDIANS

Monday, October 15<sup>th</sup>, 6:30-8:30pm

Day Middle School Auditorium

21 Minot Place, Newtonville

(parking on Albermarle Rd – Gath Pool)

This workshop is for adults only.

The tools of Responsive Classroom can be used to help create a calm, supportive and encouraging environment at home, too!

Open to the Public – No Registration Required

Join us to learn useful steps to creating a Responsive Home including:

Family Meeting House Rules

Interactive Modeling Positive Language

Logical Consequences Choice and Quiet Time

This workshop will be taught by Amy Kelly, District Leader of Social and Emotional Learning, Newton Public Schools.

Amy Kelly Amy\_kelly@newton.k12.ma.us